
16th September 2021

Dear Parents & Carers

Re: Change of school holiday dates (2021/22)

Due to the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee next year there is an extra bank holiday, which falls
within the May half term (on Friday, 3rd June 2022). In recognition of this extra holiday, the
Department for Education has passed legislation which states that this academic year will
be 189 days instead of the usual 190 days.

At Rokeby, this extra holiday will take place at the end of the summer term. Our last day of
term will now be on Tuesday 19th July 2022. All dates for this academic year 2021/22
are available on our website.

Regards

Charlotte Robinson
Headteacher

https://rokeby.newham.sch.uk/parents/term-dates-calendar/

